
All Beverly Hills High School Students and     

Parents Are Invited To: 

The panel of speakers  
(as of this date) include: 

Learn from college admissions experts how  

highly selective colleges make their                  

admissions decisions.  

When  

Tuesday, January 20, 2015 
 

Time 

6:30pm start 
 

Where 

Beverly Hills High School 
BHHS Peters Auditorium  

Highly  
Selective 
College 
Admission 
Night 

Reservations are not required 

for you to attend. We are       

looking forward to receiving 

you on January 20th! 

Questions? Mrs. AhYoung Chi, Dean         
of College Admissions, achi@bhusd.org  

Arun Ponnusamy    

Former Assistant Director of    

Admissions at Caltech and the 

University of Chicago as well as 

an Application Reader at UCLA, 

now a College Counselor with 

Collegewise  

Rob Schwartz          

Territory Manager for The 

Princeton Review and a member 

of independent college         

counseling firm Premier College 

Guidance  

Kirk Brennan 

Director of Undergraduate        

Admissions for the University of 

Southern California  


